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Only a liberal could even think of introducing such a bad bill that will endanger law-

abiding citizens of the state. And not one of those liberals would even add their name 

to the bill but instead are hiding behind the committee name.  

 

Oregon liberals continually hamper law enforcement as they restrict their actions with 

bad legislation and then try to defund them. This bill should be stopped immediately. 

 

 

Greg Brown 

Newport, OR 

 


